
 
 

VILLAGE OF KENMORE 

PLANNING BOARD 

March 23, 2021 

 

PRESENT: Marcia Brogan 

Michael Foster 

Andrew Ross 

Andrea Czopp 

John DiStasio 

 

Kathleen Johnson, Clerk/Treasurer  

 

ABSENT: Bruce Shearer 

 

  Michael Berns, Building Inspector 

 

 

 

2941 DELAWARE AVENUE – CARNIVOROUS SIGNAGE      

   

 Marcia Brogan stated that the paint under the window looks bad.  She also added that the 

number on the door should be removed as it is already on the awning. 

 Michael Foster moved to approve the sign, as presented, with the condition that the 

building be power washed at the base and with the recommendation that the address on the door 

either be removed (as it’s on the awning) or replaced (as the current address on the door looks to 

be in bad shape). 

Seconded by Andrea Czopp and approved by all in attendance. 

 

 

OTHER BUSINESS____________________________________________________________ 

 

Kathleen Johnson inquired if the Board was ready to discuss the Comprehensive Plan. 

The Board requested that this discussion begin at the next meeting.   

 

As there was no other business, the meeting was adjourned.  The next meeting scheduled 

for April 27, 2021 at 6:00 P.M. 

 

 

Kathleen P. Johnson 

        Clerk/Treasurer 


